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Dear Mr Schroder,
Australia Post's Application for an increase to the Basic Postage Rate

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the draft issues paper related to the
application by Australia Post for a price increase for a range of postal services.

POAAL supports the proposal by Australia Post for price increases in its reserved
postal service and the quantum for which it has applied.

Our detailed comments on the issues in the Commission’s paper are attached.

Should the Commission wish to clarify any of our comments or to seek further
information that may assist its deliberations, POAAL is available for that purpose.

Yours sincerely,

lan Kerr
GE

PO Box 190, Carlton South, Victoria 3053 Ph: (03) 96 544 533 Fax: (03) 96 544 577 Web: www.poaal.com.au



